

STEVESTON-LONDON Dry After Grad

We are writing to you today on behalf of the Steveston-London Dry After Grad Committee seeking sponsorship for the 2025 Dry After Grad event.

The Dry After-Grad (DAG) is an all-night celebration held at Steveston-London Secondary School right after a formal dinner and dance on Saturday, June 28, 2025. Organized by parent volunteers, there will be food, entertainment and fun throughout the night, making it a memorable event for grads. The goal is to keep them safe and off the road, with chartered buses transporting grads to the formal dinner dance and back to SLSS for a fun, substance-free event.

You can help!

We are seeking your support to make this a special night for our grads through either an **in-kind gift** or a **financial donation**. In appreciation of your generosity, **you'll be recognized as a DAG sponsor in our school newsletter**, which goes out to all students and parents.

IN-KIND GIFTS

Please consider donating the following items, which will be used for prizes or refreshments at the event:

Gift Cards Gift Certificates Merchandise Food Non-Alcoholic Beverages

Donations can be dropped off at Steveston-London Secondary (Attn: DAG) or email us at:

slssdrygrad@gmail.com

FINANCIAL DONATIONS

Donate here!



• Donate Online

Go to https://www.sd38.bc.ca/our-district/donations and click "Make a Donation".

Select: Steveston/London Secondary.

In the message box, please enter: **Steveston-London Dry After-Grad**.

This is essential to include this information to ensure it goes to the correct school.

Donate by Cheque

Please <u>fill out the form on reverse</u> and make cheque payable to: School District #38. On the MEMO line of the cheque, write **SLSS-DAG**.

A charitable tax receipt will be issued for all donations over \$20.

Thank you for reading about our special event for graduates. Please reach out if you would like more information or further details on how you can support our fundraising efforts.

Kind regards, Michelle Li & Bri Davidson On behalf of the 2025 SLSS DAG Committee





STEVESTON-LONDON SECONDARY DRY AFTER-GRAD DONATION FORM

Yes, I would be happy to donate \$	to the SLSS 2024 Dry After-Grad
Name/Company:	
Contact:	
Phone:	
Address:	

Please make cheque out to: **School District #38** with **SLSS-DAG in the subject line**, staple this form to the cheque and drop off at the school, email us for a pickup, or mail to:

STEVESTON-LONDON SECONDARY SCHOOL, Attn: Karen Campbell, 6600 Williams Road, Richmond, BC, V7E 1K5

Thank you for your support!